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Parents Evening* 
Wednesday 25th October 3:40pm to 5:30pm IN PERSON 
Thursday 26th October 3:40pm to 7:00pm IN PERSON 
* Nursery’s Parents Evening will take place in November. More details to follow. 
 
 

Both evenings will take place in person, where parents will not only have the         
opportunity to talk to the teacher but they will also be able to look at their child’s 
work. The object of the meeting is to see how your child has made progress during 
the term and how you can support them throughout the rest of the year. 
To ensure that timings are followed your allocated time will be for 10 minutes.  
If  parents need extra time they are welcome to arrange an additional meeting to 
continue the discussion.  
 

Entrance to all meetings will be through the main reception area at the front of the 
school. 
No child is to go into the classroom nor wait in the corridor. 
For more details please refer to Newsletter 7 

School Photographs 
The school photographers are in school on Wednesday 25th 
October. 
The photographers will be in school from 8.30am onwards, to 
take individual and family portraits. These photographs will 
be ready to give as Christmas presents. 
Those parents who want family photographs with younger 
siblings who are not yet of school age are quite welcome to 
take their children to the hall for a photograph at 8.30am. 
Be aware there may be a wait. 
Family photographs of children in school will be taken  
during the school day. 
If you do not wish your child to be photographed, please make office staff aware of 
this. Parents of afternoon nursery children with younger brothers and sisters can 
wait in the library at the beginning of your afternoon session. 



 

Special Mentions Assembly 
One of the highlights of a normal school week is our Special Mentions Assembly on a   
Friday. In the assembly, we celebrate all the good things that have been happening 
throughout the week.  
As we continue to return to a more normal programme of parent involvement, we have  
decided to hold two special, Special Mentions Assemblies, where parents can attend and 
see what has been going on. 
Foundation and Key Stage One parents are invited to come on Friday 17th November at 
2:30pm in the hall.  
Key Stage Two parents are invited to come on Friday 24th November at 2:30pm in the 
hall. 
We hope you can make it. 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 25th October Photograph Day 
Individual and Family Photographs 

Wednesday 25th October Parents Evening. 3:40pm - 5:30pm 

Thursday 26th October Parents Evening. 3:40pm - 7:00pm 

Thursday 26th October Year One Zoo Lab 

Friday 27th October In-Service Training Day. School closed 

Monday 30th October—Friday 3rd        
November (inclusive) 

Half Term 

Friday 17th November Reception and Key Stage One Special     
Mentions 2:30pm 

Friday 24th November Key Stage Two Special Mentions 2:30pm 

Friday 22nd December End of the Autumn Term 

Monday 8th January 2024 In-Service Training Day. School closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 Beginning of the Spring Term 

Please note that Friday 27th October and Monday 8th January are In-Service Training 
Days. School will be shut for all pupils. 

With Autumn heavy dew and rain, please ensure your 
child does not go on the grass at the front of the   
building. There is a danger that they will bring mud 
and dirt into the school. Thank you. 


